IN BOARD OF SELECTMEN
THURSDAY, DECEMBER 4, 1975

Present: Chairman John E. Taft, William F. Toomey, and John C. Powers

The statutory requirements as to notice having been complied with, the meeting
was called to order by Chairman John E. Taft, at 7:30 p.m.

Personnel Board

Present: Chairman George Distler, Helen Deck, A. Douglas Dalton, and Alan Carpenter
of the Personnel Board.

Chairman Taft and the Executive Secretary met in joint session with the
Personnel Board to review salaries of the Town Engineer and the Building Inspector,
as requested and approved. The Board requested that the Personnel Board reconsider
its vote on the salaries of Mr. Merloni and Mr. White, which were lower than that
recommended by the Board of Selectmen.

After consideration and discussion, the Personnel Board agreed to increase the
Town Engineer's salary from the previous vote of $20,000 to $20,200, and no motion
was made by the Personnel Board to increase the Building Inspector's salary from
$16,500 to $16,800 as recommended by the Board of Selectmen.

At 8:30 p.m. Chairman Taft and the Personnel Board left to attend a meeting
with the Finance Committee to discuss individually rated salaries and the
Selectmen's non-monied articles for the 1976 Annual Town Meeting.

There being no further business to come before the Board, it was on motion
unanimously

VOTED: To adjourn the meeting at 10:30 p.m.

Attest:<:§zsa. (i\\hquoggb \—

Richard E. Thom&éon
Executive Secretery-Clerk
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